
From: Information Management Team  
Sent: Thursday, 5 January 2023 11:28 am 
To:  
Subject: Official Information request - rideshare agreements 
 
Morena Keelan 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request 
 
Thank you for your information request of 23 November 2022, in which you ask for a copy of 
the Hutt City Council’s contract with ride share companies. 
 
Hutt City Council does not have any agreements or contracts with rideshare 
suppliers.  Accordingly, we are unable to provide you with the information you have 
requested and the provisions of section 17(g) of the LGOIMA apply. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 

 

Ngā mihi 

Susan Sales 

Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor 

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand  
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 

 
 
 
 
From: Keelan Matthews >  
Sent: Wednesday, 23 November 2022 12:42 PM 
To: ContactHCC <contact@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] General Question 
 
Hello, 
 
I’m wanting to know if I am able to get the Lower Hutt city council’s contract with ride share 
companies, Flamingo, Beam and any ride share data these companies have made available to you. 
 
I am asking city councils where these operate to gather information. CHC makes this information 
available on their website but I cannot seem to find anything on yours. 
 
Thank you very much.  
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